
Secretary’s Report 
Hanson Riding Club Board Meeting 

May 7, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The monthly meeting of Hanson Riding Club was held on Friday, May 7, 2021 via 
videoconference call at 7:07 p.m. 
 
The following members were present:  
 Officers:  Micaela Shea, Chris Ferri, Rita Bryant, Karen Quigley 
 Board Members:  Patricia Rogers, Elizabeth Robinson, Rebecca Marshall, 
 Jennifer Truelson, Carolyn Paliulis 
 
Secretary’s Report:  The Secretary’s report was read by Karen.  Motion to accept 
with changes made by Chris, seconded by Elizabeth. 
              
Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was read by Rita.  Motion to accept 
made by Karen, seconded by Carolyn. 
 
Newsletter/Website:  Micaela will add the upcoming trail ride to Facebook 
events.   
 
Old Business:   
 Discussion of sponsors.  
 
New Business: 
 Discussion of a gracious offer from an HRC member to have our Board 
meetings at her beautiful home.  At this time our meetings will still be held 
virtually, and the distance may be too great for some of our Board members to 
travel. 
 First place ribbons need to be ordered for the July show.  Discussion of the 
need to update the software program. 
 



Calendar of Events: 
 June 13th -- Trail Ride at Myles Standish 
           Will be run by Patty Rogers 
 July 11 – HRC show   
                           Discussion of who can help out that day 
 August 1 – HRC show 
 September 5 – HRC show  
 September 19 – Trail Ride at Myles Standish 
                    Will be run by Karen Quigley and Amanda Hall 
 October 23 – Trail Ride at Goddard Park 
                         Will be run by Chris Ferri 
 
 Discussion of the Board being interested in watching how other clubs run 
their events and their safety precautions in this Covid time. 
 
The next HRC Board meeting will be held on Friday, June 11, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m. 
 
 
 
Faithfully submitted,  
Karen Quigley, Recording Secretary 
 

 

 


